
 

                                                                                                                                                                      

                               

                                                  

 

 

Colorado Gun Collectors Association 

 

       Dear CGCA Members, 

        

      A note from our President. 

      On passing the position of President on, I want to reflect on the past year. First, I want to  

      thank the current Board members for their hard work and dedication to our club. I also want  

      to thank past Presidents John Kelley, Darin Carwin, Jarvis Hurd, Wayne Mattox, and  

      Les Palmer, who I watched guide our club forward.  Last, I want to thank Cindy Jewell for all 

      her hard work and energy which has been priceless to me and our club. 

      Our club has been built on the desire to continue our mission of preservation, collection,  

      use, and study of historical weapons. 

      I want to thank every member for their time and effort to continue this goal and support of  

      our show and meetings. 

      The past year we have accomplished two major goals. Our show has continued to be a  

      historical show, items 50 years old, and turned a profit.  

      Secondly, we have started a program to record the wonderful knowledge of our members on 

      specific areas of their collecting for the aid and knowledge of others. 

      My biggest concern is how to rekindle interest in and knowledge of our show and club to the  

      Denver community. That need I give as a goal to our club and the new President and Board. 

      Covid and the political climate of Colorado hurt us, but we can come back and retain the  

      legacy started in 1966.  

      Best wishes from your gun club president, Tom Hillman. 

       

      We will not have a meeting in December.     
        

       We had a great turnout for our Charity Auction.  A big thanks to our  

       Auctioneer, Dave Sanders.  Dave is with Poulin Auctions and has helped with our 

       auction for several years.  The Board will be voting on the charities that we will  

       support in early 2025.  

 

New member applicant: Sean Bagnall of Littleton, CO.  Sean collects WWII American, 

WWII German, WWII Japanese.   
 

       We will have elections of officers in January, if you would like to join our board,   

       please let Cindy or any board member know so that we can add you as a nominee.  
   



                          January 4, 2025, is our next radio segment. Our segments will be on  

    KLZ 560 AM 1st Saturday of the month at 1:00 PM; Sunday re-runs 8:00 AM and    

    8:00 PM and Thursday at 9:00 AM. The show is one hour long. Tune in on KLZ 560 AM. 
 

                     Please be sure to update your email address.              
                               If you have questions, please contact: 

                Tom Hillman, President 720-401-7620   President@cgca.com 

            Cindy Jewell, Secretary/treasurer 303-750-5645; sectreas@cgca.com 

          Dave Weddle, Show Chairman 720-482-0167   CGCAShow@cgca.com  

     Please visit our website at www.CGCA.com for club news and updates.    


